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STAY COOL. STAY SAFE. STAY
BIGFOOT STRONG.

August is here, and so is the heat. At Bigfoot Construction Supply,
we know that summer brings unique challenges to the jobsite —
from rising temperatures to increased exposure. Keeping crews
safe, hydrated, and comfortable is critical to productivity and well-
being.

That’s why this month we’re highlighting our seasonal PPE
essentials to help you and your team stay safe in the summer heat:

High-visibility vests to keep your team seen and secure
Durable work gloves designed for grip and comfort
Protective eyewear for clear, safe vision on the job
Hydration solutions — including water and electrolyte
products to prevent heat stress

We proudly stock trusted brands like Majestic, Protective
Industrial Products (PIP), Spearfish, and many others — bringing
you top-quality gear built for the trades.

Creating a safe, well-equipped worksite doesn’t just prevent
injuries — it keeps projects moving and people protected. As the
summer sun keeps turning up the heat, make sure your team has
what they need to stay cool, hydrated, and ready for anything.

Contact your Bigfoot sales rep today for details on our seasonal
safety products, bundle pricing, and special August promotions.
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WORK ANNIVERSARIES

Andrew Stanton

B — ———

Logan Wagner

Andrew Stanton, our Warehouse
Manager at the Kent Branch, has been
with Bigfoot since August 2022. Andrew
has kept a steady hand on the pulse of
our Kent operations — from designing
branch plans and managing stock to
pushing out orders quickly, even with late
notice. He consistently goes above and
beyond for the team and always puts the
group first. We were lucky to bring
Andrew on board, and we continue to
benefit from his expertise and the way he
supports both our shop and our
customers.

Logan Wagner, a member of our
Outside Sales team and Director of
Web, joined Bigfoot in August 2023 and
has brought a fresh, innovative approach
to our business. With his background in
tech, Logan has been instrumental in
building Bigfoot's online presence and
now brings that same drive and creativity
into his role in outside sales. Logan has
proven time and again that he's willing to
go the extra mile for Team Bigfoot, and
we're grateful to have him as part of our
future for the long haul.

Andrew and Logan — THANK YOU for all you do. Your contributions make
Bigfoot stronger every single day.
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IN LOVING MEMORY OF STELLA

This week, the Bigfoot family said goodbye to one of our most beloved members, Stella,
our honorary mascot, loyal friend, and all-around good girl. At 15 years old, Stella
brought warmth, smiles, and joy to everyone who walked through our doors — from
our team to our customers.

She wasn’t just a dog; she was part of our family. Her tail wags, calm presence, and
constant companionship made the Bigfoot shop feel like home.

On Wednesday, July 30th, Stella crossed the rainbow bridge, and while our hearts are
heavy, we know doggy heaven just got a very good girl.

Thank you, Stella, for all the great memories, love, and comfort you gave us. You'll
always be part of Bigfoot!




